
 

 

Exploring good practice guidance alongside reoccurring 

themes from reviews 

Think family means securing better outcomes for adults, children and families 

by coordinating the support and delivery of services from all organisations. In 

Salford, we want all professionals / practitioners to recognise the importance 

of this approach and to adopt and embrace it in their work.   

We are holding this joint event to raise awareness of these reoccurring 

learning themes and to share good practice guidance. The event will explore 

how professionals can support children and adults in a more person-centred 

way, and in the context of the family in which they live. 

Aims of the session: 

• Highlighting the importance of a Think Family approach so that 

children's and adults services work together effectively to safeguard 

children and adults.  

• Explore what professional curiosity is and recognising the barriers to this 

• Highlight the importance of anti-discriminatory / culturally conscious 

practice and resources to support this. 

• Explore emerging and reoccurring themes for learning and how these 

may present in your organisation 

• Consider ways of taking learning back into your organisation and how to 

improve practice. 

Who should attend?   

This session is relevant to a wide range of multi-agency professionals from all 

services, especially practitioners and managers who come into contact with 

adults and children. 

 

 



Date Tuesday 11th June 2024 

Time 9.30am-12noon 
Venue Microsoft Teams 

Closing Date for bookings Tuesday 21st May 2024 
Booking form 

 

Delegate numbers are unlimited so please complete the booking form to secure 

your place. 

The briefing will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive the link 

approximately 3 weeks before the session. 

CHARGING POLICY 

The SSCP has re-introduced the non-attendance charging policy.  Agencies 

will be charged if staff fail to attend if we are not informed of cancellation at 

least 10 working days before the session.  This includes participants who join 

the session late which may result in attendance not being recorded.  The 

charge for non-attendance or late arrival with be £50 and the charging 

notification will be circulated to your manager following the course. 

https://forms.office.com/e/7BpZuRRNAn

